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Question 

 

Under the FOIA I would like to know the following please? 

 

Who exactly was responsible for posting the enclosed 'tweets', what is the 

name of the member of staff? 

 

Answer 

 

With reference to your e-mail received 28/05/2014 requesting information 

relating to the persons responsible for various tweets I understand that you 

have now received a letter from the PCC's office answering your request. 

 

 

 


